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GRECoRY H. BURFITT

President and CEO,

Allegheny General Hospital

The Western Pennsylvania Hospital

September 15, 2010

Joseph Martin, Executive Director

Pennsylvania Health Care Cost Containment Council
225 Market St., Svite 400

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mr. Martin,

ALpEGHENY GENERAL HoSPrTaL
320 East NortH Avewue, Pirrseuron, PA 15212
41243596583, Fax: 412-359-3888

Tus WEsTERN PENNSYLVANIA HoSPITAL
4800 FRIENDSHIP AVENUE, Pritssurcr, PA 15224
4}2-578-1176, Fax: 412-578-1296

Allegheny Geperal Hospital would like to thank the Pennsylvania Health Care Cost Containment
Council for the invitation to review and comment on the results of the Federal Fiscal Year 2009,
Hospital Performance Report. We recognize and support the value of trapsparency in the public

reporting of such outcomes.

Through our continuous efforts to improve performance, we wtilize this information in conjunction
with additional sources of outcomes data to monitor and improve the quality of our patient care.

Allegheny General Hospital is committed to providing a patient care experience that is both safe and

of the highest level of quality. We look forward to continuwing to wo!

future initiatives.

Sincerely,

Gregory M. Burfitt,
President and CEO,
Allegheny General Hospita! and the Western Pennsylvania Hospital

Duke Rupert, Senior Vice President snd COO

Tony, G. Farah, M.D., Chief Medical Officer

Kim Sperring, Vice President, Operations

Dan Laurent, Director of Media Relations, WPAHS

Pamela Zajdel, Manager, Clinical Effectiveness, PHC4 Contact

1k closely with the council on



